
Dear Coin Club Member:              January 11, 2023 
 
 It's that time of the year again for club dues. Please help the club out by sending in you dues.  
We value your membership and look forward to your continued support of the Redwood Empire Coin 
Club in the coming year.   
      Thank You-  Charlie Catlett, Club Secretary 

R.E.C.C. MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL APPLICATION      
          
NAME _________________________________________ #_________    
          
ADDRESS ________________________________________________          
          
CITY _____________________________________________________         
          
STATE ________________________ ZIP ________________          
                      
PHONE ______________________________ D.O.B. ______________          
                                                                                                                      
E-MAIL ___________________________________________________          
            
REGULAR (ANNUAL) MEMBERSHIP              $10.00  _______   
          
YOUTH (UNDER 18) MEMBERSHIP                   $5.00  _______         
   
             

[     ] Please check here if you would like to have the newsletter emailed to you. 
        Help save the cost of a stamp, plus save a tree. 

 
 
 

SEND APPLICATION AND CHECK 
(PAYABLE TO R.E.C.C.)  TO: 

 

R.E.C.C. 
 
5850 Commerce Blvd., Suite 100 
 
Rohnert Park, CA  94928           


